
You're Invited to Our Farewell Party! 

Dear Students, 

As we approach the end of the school year, it's time to say goodbye to our dear friends and 

classmates. We are hosting a farewell party to celebrate the memories we've created together! 

Date: June 15, 2023 

Time: 5:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

Location: School Auditorium 

Please join us for an evening filled with fun, laughter, and unforgettable moments. Let's make 

this a night to remember! 

Kindly RSVP by June 1, 2023. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone there! 

Best, 

The Farewell Committee 


